
 

22.06.21 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Gweek Seal Sanctuary – Year 4  
 

Exciting news! We have booked a Y4 trip to Gweek Seal Sanctuary near Helston for Friday 16th July. This is a 

lovely setting overlooking the beginning of the River Helford where the children from classes 9 and 10 will be 

taking part in a Marine World workshop day. 

The children will need to arrive at school by 8.45am so that we can make a 

prompt getaway from school by coach at 9.10am in order to arrive in good 

time at the Seal Sanctuary to maximise the day.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £13.75   This will include a morning workshop with Chloe, a guided tour with Asa 

after lunch, as well as free time for the children to explore the Seal Sanctuary themselves. 

 

As the Seal Sanctuary is outside, the children will need to bring: suncream; a water bottle; a packed lunch 

(please order via Aspens if a school packed lunch is required); as well as trainers and their own home clothes.   

Shorts and tee-shirt would be best and a sun hat would be encouraged for extra sun protection.  The children 

will NOT need to bring any additional money with them, as we have factored in the cost of an ice-cream! 

 

As the children have been studying Habitats in Science, this is a perfect opportunity to demonstrate the unique 

habitats of marine mammals up close. 

 

This trip has been set up on ParentPay and we would be grateful if you could complete the transaction by Friday 

9th July as this will also provide the permission for your child to be able to take part in the trip. 

 

Please remember the earlier time to arrive at school by 8.45am 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mr Emery, Mrs Riches & Mr Wise 

 
 


